


 

 

May 15, 2023 

 

Ms. Dorie Summons 
Charter School Office 
Arkansas Department of Education 
4 State Capitol Mall 
Little Rock, AR 
 

Dear Ms. Summons, 

The Libre Institute is excited to hear the Northwest Arkansas School for Advanced Studies has submitted its application 

to the Arkansas Department of Education to open an open-enrollment charter school in Northwest Arkansas in the fall of 

2024. 

The Hispanic/Latino families in our community understand the life-changing value of educational opportunities. And they 

know that every student in America deserves a quality education that fits their unique talents. Time and time again, polls 

have shown that Hispanics rank education as a top issue for their families. 

Hispanic/Latino families also know that their children have different learning styles, abilities, and talents that are best 

met when they can access several educational options. As evidence of this, Hispanics consistently show higher support 

for educational opportunity policies compared to other demographic groups. Our diversity strengthens our country and 

communities, and we deserve educational options capable of fully leveraging it. 

Adding another high-performing charter school organization in Arkansas can open doors for many underserved students 

to access outstanding educational opportunities. Please give their application every possible consideration.  

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Israel Rodriguez 

Director 

The Libre Institute – Arkansas 
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